
Making Palm Crosses for our Palm Sunday Parish Masses 

During the final week of Term One our Religious Education classes worked with Teresa Parente.  
Teresa spoke to our students about continuing the tradition of making crosses out of palms for our 
local Parish Palm Sunday Services.   

Teresa has long supported the College’s involvement in making the Palms and is a wonderful role 
model for our students.  She not only helps the students make the Crosses but she explains their 
significance in the Palm Sunday Celebration and the following year’s Ash Wednesday services. 

Teresa has for several years dedicated this week to working with our students.  She always has a 
smile and the students enjoy spending time with her as they develop their cross making skills. 

We would like to thank Teresa for her time and effort over the years.  We look forward to 2020’s 
Palm Making Week. 

Miss Paula Cox, Director of Catholic Identity 


